Savannah River Site

CITIZENS ADVISORY BOARD

A U.S. Department of Energy Site-Specific Advisory Board

Chairperson

Karen Patterson 1103 Conger Drive Aiken, S.C. 29803

Vice Chairperson

Brendolyn Jenkins P. O. Box 228 Elko, SC 29826

Members

David Adcock Meryl Alalof Walter Becker Nancy Ann Ciehanski Sallie Connah Rebecca Dawson Gerald Devitt Melvyn Galin Ken Goad Perry Holcomb Vera Barnes Jordan William Lawrence J.G. Long Jimmy Mackey Maria Reichmanis Lola Richardson Murray Riley Heather Simmons Jean Mestres Sulc William Vogele Wade Waters Carolyne Williams

Ex-Officio Members

William Willoughby

Tom Heenan Roy Schepens EPA Julie Corkran John Stockwell SCDHEC Keith Collinsworth Myra Reece

DOE

April 24, 2001

Mr. Darwin Morgan

U.S. Department of Energy Nevada Operations Office Office of Public Affairs and Information P.O. Box 98518- ATTN: DOE PPP Comments Las Vegas, NV 89193-8518

Dear Mr. Morgan:

On behalf of the SRS Citizens Advisory Board, I'd like to express our support of the Department of Energy Public Participation Policy. As affected stakeholders, we strongly agree that public participation is a fundamental component of DOE program operations, planning activities and decision-making.

The SRS CAB offers the following two comments:

DOE include an additional goal that states DOE will actively seek to become culturally sensitive to the best and proven methods of communicating to all communities, especially the minority and historically disenfranchised stakeholder communities.

We also request that advisory boards be included in the policy section as a method used to encourage public participation. As a one of the major mechanisms used by DOE and, in our opinion, one of the more successful methods, we feel it should be specifically noted.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. We look forward to reviewing the revised policy when it is issued as final.

Sincerely, Kank. Pan

Karen Patterson

Chair